Lori Ann Burd

Comment

To Whom it May Concern,

The Center for Biological Diversity hereby joins the comments submitted earlier today by the
Center for Food Safety.

We thank you for taking action to protect people, wildlife and our waters from neonicotinoids.
Best,

Lori Ann

Lori Ann Burd

Environmental Health Director

Center for Biological Diversity
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